



Francene M. D. Hill Tiny Tots in Tiaras and Tuxedos, Author

Hello October!

Welcome to Tiny Tots in Tiaras and Tuxedos' Newsletter! Fall is officially here! The season for pumpkins, apples and the release of the creative biography about my mother, Kermit B. Hill. Check out the latest news on the book over here. Please help share my mother's remarkable story by forwarding this newsletter or reposting Tiny Tot's updates on social media.

- What's Inside This Issue: · Francene's Latest Blog Posts
- Tiny Tots in Tiaras and Tuxedos Update

Your support means so much to me!

Follow Tiny Tot's Social Media:

Instagram @TinyTotBook Facebook @TinyTotsinTiarasandTuxedos Web: TinyTotBook.com

New on Francene's Blog 🚢



Kermit B. Hill's Jack and Jill Story

Check out this unforgettable moment from a 1957 Valentine's Day party at the Vagabond House, where **Kermit B. Hill** and other Jack and Jill mothers from the St. Louis Chapter were serenaded by their husbands! I can't imagine my father doing that. Jack & Jill was one of the many ways Kermit gave back to her community while running Tiny Tot School. She even served as National Treasurer—showing her lasting dedication to children. Read more in my latest post: francene-hill.com/francenes-blog





Balancing Writing with Walks

"Some of my best ideas come under open skies."

I started writing in 2023 and fell in love immediately. There's something so rewarding about crafting a story and sharing it with the world. However, one of the challenges of writing is making time for physical activity.

Check out my blog to see how I balance writing with my love of the outdoors: francene-hill.com/francenes-blog

Edition 03

Latest News on Tiny Tots in Tiaras and Tuxedos

The countdown to **Tiny Tots in** Tiaras and Tuxedos continues! As I prepare for the Fall 2025 launch of my debut book, I'm finding that honoring my mother's legacy requires patience. A couple of unexpected formatting issues last week mean the release will be delayed by about two weeks. While I'm disappointed, this book is a tribute to the woman who taught me, "Anything worth doing is worth doing well." That means no cutting corners to rush it out. The new release date will still be this Fall.

You'll be the first to know when Pre-orders open in October.

I'm also discovering how vital marketing is to bringing my mother's story to the widest possible audience. You are an essential part of this journey! I'd love your help in spreading the word about Kermit's story—please share the news with your social groups, churches, sororities, fraternities, etc.. Let me know if you think of a group I should reach out to about

Kermit's story.